MAY 2021 NEWSLETTER

Office hours are 9AM to1PM on Mon-Wed-Fri. (Holidays excepted).  Office phone (435) 574- 3337. Our web site has information:  www.dixiedeerwater.com

The drought in Utah is severe.  We request that all customers continue to use your water wisely and to repair leaks when discovered.  Most of the water we pump up from our well is returned to the ground via our septic systems, but care is needed especially in these dry times.
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